
Ferndown Forest Senior’s Section   
February Meeting 

 

Forest Inn, Garden room on Wednesday 5th February 2025 at 12:00hrs 
 

Minutes 
 

• In attendance 
o Ian Newman, Allan Bentley, Graham Chadwick, Steve Kitney and Paul Fee 

• Apologies  
o Larry Austin 

• Matters Arising 

o Scorecards 
▪ A large box of scorecards is required to assist the Roll-Up starting on time. The box should be 

located in changing rooms. Action AB to see Adam 

o Monday Competition – Allocation of Tee Times 
▪ It has been noted that a few players are not adhering to the tee times allocated on a ‘blind-

draw’ process. This has caused issues where players have proceeded to play in an earlier 

group. The committee discussed and agreed that from Monday 10th February, players MUST 

ADHERE to their tee time groupings as shown on BRS. Action AB to email members 

o Interclub Competition – Barton on Sea 
▪ AB is in contact with the senior‘s captain of Barton on Sea, hopefully we can persuade them 

to have a home/away fixture. Action AB 

o Senior Section Website 
▪ The website needs to be amended to include Friday in addition to Wednesday. Action AB to 

inform Steve P 
o Treasurer  - Paul Fee 

▪ Cash Balance - £221.94 
▪ Paul will collate the Monday results sheet with the income received as an audit trail. The 

treasurer report will be issued on a quarterly basis with a monthly cash position statement. 

Action PF 

• Next Meeting 
▪ Wednesday March 19th at 12:00hrs 

 
Allan Bentley 

Senior’s Section Secretary 


